
Class 3 visited The Riverside Hub in November 2017. The Curriculum aim was to observe old and new buildings en route 

as well as at the venue. We saw a good range of buildings on the way.  

November 2017 

Everyone had a fabulous day exploring the  play centre and interacted well with their peers and other children and their 

carers where able.  

The hub had a wide range of areas which meet  the needs of a wide range of children. The set up of the hub enabled 

pupils who were able to, to have freedom to explore. The children with more sensory needs had a lovely chilled out 
time in the Sensory Rooms. 

 

The PSHE aim was to learn 

to improve  their ability to 

take turns and help their 

peers as well a to provide 

a multi sensory experience 

for all pupils.  


